


The Norfolk County Council
[bookmark: _Hlk121242686](Great Yarmouth, South Denes Road and Sutton Road)
(Prohibition Of Right Turn) Order 2023

[bookmark: _Hlk517860588]The Norfolk County Council has made an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 on 10th October 2023, which comes into operation on 20th October 2023. The effect of the Order is to prohibit vehicles proceeding along the northbound carriageway of the A1243 South Denes Road to make a right turn into the U60795 Sutton Road (except for emergency vehicles on emergency business).

A copy of the Order and plan may be viewed online at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/.  Copies may also be available for inspection at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Norwich and at the offices of Great Yarmouth Borough Council, Town Hall, Hall Plain, Great Yarmouth, NR30 2QF, during normal office hours.  However, in office staffing levels may have been reduced and viewing online would be recommended.

Any person who desires to question the validity of the Order or of any provision contained in it on the grounds that it is not within the powers conferred by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, or on the grounds that any requirement of that Act, or of any instrument made under it, has not been complied with in relation to the Order, may within six weeks from 10th October 2023 apply to the High Court for this purpose.

The officer dealing with public enquiries concerning this Scheme is Mr G Broad, telephone 01603 306150 or 0344 800 8020.

DATED this 13th day of October 2023


Katrina Hulatt
Director of Legal Services (NPLaw)
County Hall,
Martineau Lane,
Norwich.  NR1 2DH
Note: Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with the making or confirming of the Order and will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those purposes. It may also be released to others in response to freedom of information requests.
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